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Bealings School                                                                       
01473 622376
www.bealings.net
17th December 2020

Dear Parents & Carers

A very big thank you to everyone for your wonderful support of our Christmas Hamper Raffle this year.  The amazing sum of £505 has been raised!  A fantastic achievement!

The hampers were won by 7 lucky school families.
Best wishes

The Bealings Team
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